Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

21 October 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No._753 .20 2 4

CONDUCT OF THE SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM MILK AND
NUTRITIOUS FOOD PRODUCTS SUPPLIERS’ FORUM

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
SBFP Focal Persons
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to OM-OUOPS-2024-09-08376, the Office of the
Undersecretary and Assistant Secretary for Operations through the Bureau
of Learner Support Services-School Health Division will conduct the School-
Based Feeding Program (SBFP) Milk and Nutritious Food Products (NFP)
Suppliers’ Forum on November 5-7, 2024 in Quezon City.

2. The activity aims to link local milk suppliers and cooperatives of
pasteurized and sterilized milk and local NFP DOST-FNRI adopters and
suppliers with the Regional and Schools Division SBFP focal persons.
Specifically, the activity aims to:
a. provide a forum for advocacy and exchange of information, including
issues and concerns;
b. solicit and increase commitments from partners and suppliers for
milk and NFP; and
c. plan and prepare for the milk and NFP implementation of SY 2025-
2026.

3. The SDO focal person for SBFP (1 per SDO) is hereby requested to
attend the activity and register online through the link:
https:/ /forms.office.com/r/tSnkTCYakX.

4. Registration at the venue will commence at 1:30pm on the day of
arrival, with lunch being provided. All participants are requested to arrive
before the opening program. Other program details and exact venue will be
communicated once available.

5. Travel expenses shall be charged against the SBFP Support Funds or
local funds.

6. For concerns and clarifications, please contact Georgina C Ducayso,
ESSD Chief Education Supervisor through email car.essdwdeped.gov.ph or
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Diane B. Joaquin, Nutritionist Dietitian II  through email

diane.joaquin@deped.gov.ph or mobile number 09564078478.
7. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-%ARII’\TO EdD, CESQ III
Director IV/ Regional Directo

Encl. as stated
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